

PAUL MULLENIX, PRES. & GEN. MGR.

DONALD L. FORNEY, PROGRAM DIRECTOR

MONTIE C. RUMSOWER, JR., TRAFFIC MGR.

RAY MANDEVILLE, CHIEF ENGINEER

January 14, 1963

Maurice W. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Sir:

We were very pleased to receive your letter stating you had received our frequency test in Denver on January 7, 1963 at 1:32 a.m. and signing off at $1:45\frac{1}{2}$. We were happy to know that we boomed into your area.

It was good to hear from you up there in Denver as I am a former Colorado resident of Estes Park & Loveland. If you are ever in this area be sure to drop in and visit the station.

Yours very truly,

Joe R. Taylor Station Manager

JRT/rc